
Firstly, only visit if you
are feeling well (please do 
not put others & our team

at risk)

Hand sanitiser dispensers
have been placed at key 

areas – please make use of 
this during your visit 

Please respect our social 
distancing measures in place

& observe safety signage when 
moving around our venue

Avoid close contact with
others & adhere to our 

directional signage

Do not move furniture – 
these have been positioned 

for social distancing measures 

Keep children seated
& supervise them during 

toilet visits 

Please use card payments
where possible

Increased cleaning 
procedures & schedules

are in place for your safety

Please respect our sta�  - Our sta� 
will be provided with the appropriate 
PPE but we ask you minimise close 

contact for their safety 

Ensure you adhere to our
toilet system in place – 
we have highlighted a 

walk-way system

Menus are available via 
our app or website plus we 

have some single use 
menus available

Table service at 
all times only

All cutlery & utensils will be 
sterilised before use

We will have dedicated sta� 
for service & to ensure social 

distancing measures are 
maintained so we ask you to be 

considerate during your visit

Failure to adhere to our 
measures may result in your 
group being asked to leave 

the premises 

Please regularly wash
and/or sanitise your hands 

throughout your visit

In order to stay safe and protected at this time, 
we politely ask you to follow these guidelines: 

WELCOME BACK

We thank you for your support during this time and hope we can 
all work together to ensure we stay safe and respectful of others. 


